
    

Graduation!!! 
Friday, June 13rd 

    Can you believe the school year is 
coming to an end?  Our 4-year-old classes 
will have their graduation ceremony at 
High Lakes Christian Church Auditorium 
on June 13th, 2025 at 6:00 pm.  
     Please have the graduates at the venue 
at 5:45 pm.    The last day for both 4-year-
old classes will be on Wednesday, June 
11th. 
 

T/Th 3-year-old class 
    It has been amazing to see the incredible 
growth and progress from all the kids.  We 
are excited to see our littles come back 
next year and be the Big Kids.    
   Last day for 3-year-old class will be 
Tuesday, June 10th. 
 
Thank you for sharing your children with 
us! ~    Laura, Deeane & Danica. 
 

 Bike-a-Thon Fundraiser Results 
 

Thank you! Thank you! Thank you! 
 

Wow!!  What an amazing turn out for our 
favorite fundraiser of the year!  It was so 

awesome to have the opportunity to hang out 
with all the kids and their families for such a fun 
event.  Thank you so much for your support and 

participation. 
 

The final fundraiser total is …   $2,793.00! 
 

Congratulations to our top fundraisers! 
Gavin  $818 
Layla  $400 
Axton  $320 

 

Rising Stars Preschool is an 
equal opportunity provider 

and employer. 

Would you like to be a Board 
Member with Rising Stars 
Preschool? 
We are looking for volunteers to join our 
Board of directors for the 2025-2026 school 
year.  Rising Stars Preschool is a nonprofit 
organization with a volunteer board of 
directors.  Parents are encouraged to 
participate.  The board meets once a 
month, unless a need arises which would 
require a timelier response.  Currently, the 
meetings are held virtually by Zoom. 
Please contact us at 541-536-8362, or email 
risingstarspreschool@hotmail.com . 

Birthdays: 

          
 

 
  

Here comes Summer!!!                                        

Newsletter 

 

Board of Directors: 

Pres.: Shawtina Holaday 
Vice Pres.: Rebecca Goodwin 

Secretary:  Alanna Tabuyo 
Treasurer: Brittany Gates-Ceniga 

Member: Renee Carpenter, Kari Elliott  
& Laci Cannon 

The next Rising Stars Preschool Board Meeting will be held on June 18th,  at 6:00 pm. via Zoom for all attendees.   

If you would like to attend please email risingstarspreschool@hotmail.com to request a link for Zoom.   

Miss Laura & Miss Deeane 
Please call us with any concerns. 

541-536-8362 

We hope you have a 
safe  

and fun filled 
summer!!! 
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